Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

August 8, 2022

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

No. 802 ,s202

MONITORING ON THE IMPLEMENTATION OF OPLAN BALIK ESKWELA
FOR SCHOOL YEAR 2022 - 2023

To:  Schools Division Superintendents
Regional Office Division Chiefs
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

1 In consonance with the goal, objectives and policy guidelines of Oplan Balik Eskwela
(OBE) for the Academic Year 2022-2023, this Office, through the Quality Assurance Division
(QAD), announces that the monitoring of its implementation shall be made part of the SDO
and school visits during the Regional School-Based Management (SBM) Level of Practice
Validation that will commence on August 8, 2022.

2 On this regard, all leaders of the different Regional SBM Validation Teams are advised
to put in place the onsite OBE monitoring procedures and to organize the scheduled visit to
cover both activities with utmost level of efficiency and effectiveness.

3, The travel expenses incurred by the RO personnel involved in the aforesaid activities

shall be charged to OSEC-8-22-4729 Additional MOOE for the opening of classes subject to
the usual accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

4, Immediate dissemination of and strict compliance with this memorandum are desired.
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